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Thank you for allowing me to express my strong support for HB3159. 

In exchange for a nearly invisible tax for visitors, this bill allows Oregon many lasting 

benefits. It means increased funding for wildlife and pollinators, helping the state with 

revenue from visitors and helping our agriculture. It also helps Oregon's fish, which 

many people - me among them - love. 

It is hard to see a down side of this bill. 

It's an important investment in Oregon and its future. I urge your support! 

  


